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The Senior Safety Committee met on Tuesday, April 18th at 2:45 via zoom. 
 
The Senior Safety Coordinator has been busy helping seniors find services and doing 
home visits.  During February and March there were over 75 requests by seniors for 
information regarding the Senior Care Grants.  These requests were all either by phone 
or by email. 
 
The coordinator has also done home visits to make sure seniors are getting what they 
need to live in their own homes – safely.  In town she has done 15 home visits and 
another 13 home visits in the county.   
 
The coordinator has done a presentation for county council regarding the services she 
provides so they could measure the funding with services provided. 
 
Both the coordinator and the Chairperson (Lisa Emery) attended the memorial of the 
mass shooting, to remember and honour the victims and their families, on Tuesday, 
April 18th at 2:00 PM  
 
There will be an Aging Well event hosted by the Superstore on Friday, April 28th from 
10:00 to 2:00 upstairs.  They will have tables set up with different organizations that 
serve seniors in our community.  The Senior Safety Coordinator will be there.   
 
The next meeting will be May 18th at 1:30 PM and it will be the AGM. 
 
 


